
 Reigning Riders Saddle Club 

The Reigning Riders Saddle Club is an organization dedicated first and foremost to family and community, but also to good sportsmanship and the health and welfare of the equine species.  We place a special emphasis on our youth by providing them with opportunities to learn and share with other horse enthusiasts through recreational and educational events.
It is our belief that when treated with kindness and wisdom a special bond is created between a horse and it’s caregiver that builds self esteem and provides a sense of purpose often sadly lacking in today’s society.  We believe that by offering opportunities to practice and learn good sportsmanship skills our major goals are achieved.

We have horse show events planned for 2013 from June – September at the Lake County Fairgrounds, along with a few other activities around Lake County.  This year we are hosting a Western Saddle Club Association (WSCA) shows that attract statewide contestants and spectators.  Many of our own members have qualified for the Annual State Championship shows at the State Fairgrounds Coliseum and they made us proud.  

While the cost of hosting our events has risen considerably in the last few years, through the generous support of our sponsors we have been able to keep our events affordable to participate in and free for anyone who wants to just watch and learn.  This year we are offering sponsor benefits as an appreciation to our sponsors and contributors.  
Thank you for your consideration,
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Jessica Bockovich

President: Reigning Riders

4740 highway 3

Silver Bay, MN 55614

(218)226-9946
Vice President: Steph LeBlanc – 218-220-9714
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